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Comments: The proposed cabin at 14.6 on Mitkof Highway, in my option, is not an ideal location for a cabin. This
location is sometimes used for locals to tent camp. If built the inaccessibility for locals may happen during the
summer, especially with the close proximity to the rapids, which is a tourist attraction. A concern would be people
instead of camping out at the rapids parking lot, move down the road and instead stay at the site. Cabins are
popular with locals and tourists, but sometimes groups of people coordinate their efforts to rent the cabins for
weeks or even months, which may make accessing them by an individual for a night impossible. Places like
Castle river, west point cabin, and cascade creek are difficult to book during the summer and fall, and are
examples of this.

The proposed location at woodpecker and the Leconte overlook are in my option, great recommendations for
future cabin sites. These places are accessible by folks without boats and far enough away from town for an
authentic cabin experience. (Not next to a highway like the proposed 14.6-mile site) During the winter months,
these sites are accessible by snowmobile riders.

Another recommendation would be to provide two options for heat (wood and oil) for both the LeConte and
woodpecker proposed sites.

Thank you.



